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At St. Albert’s, our mission is walking together with Jesus to   
LOVE, LEARN AND SERVE  

Our vision centres around the ‘CHILD ‘ 
C for the Child, H for High Expectations, I for Inspirational & Memorable, L for Listening and D for Dreams and Doors. 

 

 

Y4 Communion Dates 

Fr Gamble has confirmed the following dates for 
parents’ Sacramental meetings for Reconciliation and 

Communion. Please note that Communion dates are 
provisional  

 

Reconciliation dates are 
30th October 2022  

6th November 2022  
Reconciliation mass is 30th November at 1.30pm  

 

Communion meetings will take place after mass 
on the following dates.  

16th April 2023  
23rd April 2023  

30th April 2023  
 

St Albert’s will celebrate Communion on 13th May 2023 

at 10am.  
 

Secondary School Admissions  
If your child is now in Year 6 you need to ensure you 

have applied for their Secondary School by 31st 

October 2022. Please do not be late with your 
application as your child may not get their first choice 

of secondary school. 
 

Y6 London Trip  

Please ensure that if you wish for 
your child to go on the Y6 London trip 

that you have signed and returned 
the confirmation letter, which has 

been given out by Miss Ashdown, 
along with a £25 non-refundable 

deposit before we break up for 

half term to secure your child’s 
place.  

 
Knowsley Catholic Children’s Choir 

As part of the School's Singing 

Programme, our pupils are eligible to 
join the FREE Knowsley Catholic 

Children’s' Choir, held in the Space 
Centre at St Columbus School. This 

choir is great opportunity for pupils to 
carry and singing outside of school, 

sing with like-minded pupils and meet with others from 

outside of school. 
 

Below is the link for more information and to sign up. 
This would have also been texted to parents.  

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfmvbgm9
LtrMBctdG4R7pQbIPSu1zAosPV5rQCRgl55WcWacw/vie

wform  
 

 

Career Week 

On Wednesday Y4 had a visit from Kieran Lloyd 
(Footballer from Wigan Athletic) and Phil Lloyd 

(Personal Trainer) as part of Career Week. The 
children prepared questions and they discussed their 

career routed and inspired the children to “Reach for 

the Stars”. They also promoted health and wellbeing 
by encouraging the children to eat healthy and do 

plenty of exercise.  
 

Thank you to Kieran and Phil for taking their time to 

come to speak to us.  
 

Flu Vaccine 
All children from Nursery to Year 6 are being offered 

immunisation against the flu this year.  The vaccines 
will be taking place on the 3rd of November in school.  

 
The video below has been developed by the 
immunisation team in Knowsley. It contains 

information and guidance for parents about the flu 
vaccine offered in school. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iIfgL2Eqd7g  

 
 

Food Community Shop  
As part of the ‘Big Help Project’ 

every Tuesday from 12pm to 2pm 

and every Thursday from 9.30am to 
12pm at the Community Hub in 

Stockbridge Village, members are 
welcome to visit once per week 

where they can choose 10 grocery 
items with an approximate value between £10-£15. 

Members are welcome to stay and have a chat over a 

cup of tea and a biscuit.  
 

Membership is £3.50 and it is 1 membership per 
household. If you require any more information, 

please contact 07793029740 or email 

stockbridgevillagehub@bighelpproject.com  
 

Half Term Break Up  
Please remember that we break up for October Half 

Term on Thursday 20th October at 3.15pm. We return 

back to school on Monday 31st October.   
 

This Week’s Attendance  

Rec   85.6% 
Y1  88.3% 
Y2  90.7% 
Y3  90.8% 
Y4  84.5% 
Y5  85.7% 
Y6  81.5% 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfmvbgm9LtrMBctdG4R7pQbIPSu1zAosPV5rQCRgl55WcWacw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfmvbgm9LtrMBctdG4R7pQbIPSu1zAosPV5rQCRgl55WcWacw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfmvbgm9LtrMBctdG4R7pQbIPSu1zAosPV5rQCRgl55WcWacw/viewform
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iIfgL2Eqd7g
mailto:stockbridgevillagehub@bighelpproject.com

